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Dear Parents/Carers,  

We have had a fantastic start to the new year with exciting learning and teaching in school 

including trips, visitors, assemblies and many Enjoy, Believe, Achieve activities being completed 

by our children!  

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our new Head Boy, Head Girl, Deputy Head Boy and Deputy Head Girl! 

Kairon, George, Reya and Lily-Rose. 

 

Year 6 children are all invited to apply for roles in school from Digital Leaders, Play Leaders to 

Mental Health Ambassadors to Librarians – all invited to take on a role and responsibility in our 

school. We are proud of them all. 

 



Zones of Regulation – The Inclusion Team continue to lead the zones across school and talk to 

children each day about their emotions. We aim to support children to regulate and use a range of 

strategies across school to ensure our children our heard and their feelings taken on board.   

Harriett (our Senior Mental Health Lead from the NHS) continues to work in school every Monday 

with families and our team to continue to provide the best possible support for mental health and 

well-being in our school.  

We were extremely excited to receive the Asceed Accreditation for the next 3 years! Mental 

Health and well-being at the heart of our school. 

 

Adswood Superpowers -  Each lesson and through daily life in school our children evaluate their 

learning and talk about the Adswood Superpowers. From focus, determination, kindness – a 

range of superpowers are part of our everyday life in Adswood and develop children’s awareness 

of values and what they represent. Ask your child what superpowers they have used today in 

school? 

Gold Standard – Each day children write in school, mainly in English but also across a range of 

subjects each day. We introduced the ‘Gold Standard’ 12 months ago and have seen a vast 

improvement in the presentation of our children’s work – not just in writing but across other 

subjects. They take pride in their work and are always eager to share learning with other teachers, 

the leadership team and visitors. We look forward to sharing their books with you at our next 

Parents Evening in March. Ask your child about gold standard writing! 

APS Club (After School Club) – for further details on our APS Club, please speak to the office or 

search on our school website. The club is in one of our classrooms onsite and provides after 

school care for children aged from Nursery – Year 6. Please use Parentpay to book a place! Open 

daily from 3-5.45pm Monday- Friday. You can access the club for one off sessions or on a 

permanent basis. We continue to forward Holiday club sessions via seesaw provided by other 

external providers off site including Stockport County, Forest Schools, Meadowbank Sports club 

and more.  

School Age Plus Worker – Sarah Bieniasz is on site every Wednesday morning if you wish to 

drop in and speak to her. Sarah is based at the Family Hub Centre next door and offers support to 

families. If you would like to make an appointment, please contact the school office or speak with 

our inclusion team. 

EYFS Area – Thank you for all your kind donations to our Xmas fair. The money raised has 

enabled us to buy lots of new outdoor furniture for our EYFS children. Once the weather begins to 

pick up, the children will have full use of our new foundation stage play area! Follow on seesaw for 

future updates! 



 

COMING UP –  

- Thursday 6th February - Great Athletes Visit – a whole school assembly with a famous 

athlete who won a bronze medal in the 2024 Olympic games!! 

- Friday 7th February – NSPCC Maths Number Day in school  

- Monday 10th February – Music Theme week 

- Road safety workshops for children in Year 1 /2 /3/4- Monday 10th February  

- Adswood Primary School Talent Show – Tuesday 11th February in school! 

- Wednesday 12th February – Mayan workshop for Year 5 

- Thursday 13th February – Valentine Disco for Year 3- 6 – tickets on sale from the school 

office 

- Nursery Stay and Play session 10-11am 

- Friday 14th February – Year 3/ 4 Horrible Histories trip to the theatre in Manchester  

 

 

Please note Parent/Carer Evening is on 26th March from 3.30-6.30pm. 

 

School finishes for half term on Friday 14th and reopens on TUESDAY 25th February.  

(school has an INSET day on Monday 24th February) 

 

 

Thank you all for your continued support. 

 

M Smart and the Adswood Team  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  



  

   

  

  


